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Oregon Progressive Party
Independent Party of Oregon

Position on Bills at 2021
Session of Oregon Legislature:

Dear Committee:

SB 428:  Support

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) and Independent Party of Oregon (IPO) support
this bill, which would extend for one year the sunset on the Task Force on Universal
Health Care and extend the deadline for the Task Force to submit recommendations
to the Legislative Assembly.
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